
The Secretary-General 

Box 4068

Santa Barbara, California 93103 Paœm in Maribus

To: All Members of the Planning Council
International Ocean Institute

Prom: Elisabeth Mann Borgese
Date: August 29, 1972

Please take note that the next meeting of the Planning 
Council will take place in Kingston, Jamaica, on October 28, 
from 3^00 to 6:00 p.m.

Details about accommodations and other technical matters 
will be sent to you during the next two weeks. I propose the 
following agenda:

I. Minutes of the last meeting
II. Progress report on the I.O.I.

III. Financial report for the year 1971*72.
IV. Study projects, 1972-73.
V. Pacem in Maribus IV.

VI. Other matters.

A preparatory conference on the peaceful uses of the 
Caribbean and the Gulf of Mexico will be held in Jamaica on 
October 26, 27, and the morning of October 28. A draft is 
enclosed. The project is directed by Ambassador Egerton 
Richardson of Jamaica, and the conference takes place under 
the sponsorship of the Government of Jamaica.
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The study will differ significantly from our preceding 
Mediterranean studies. Among the respects in which they 
differ would be:

1. the oceanographic and associated climatic features,
2. the island arcs,
3. the extent and significance of the coastal lagoons

and the associated mangrove forests,
. the lesser orientation of the peoples of the mar­

ginal lands to the ocean area,
5. the cultural significance of the fact that the pre-

Columbian movements of peoples were by land and 
those afterwards were across the Gulf and 
Caribbean only because it stood across their 
route to Europe, and

6. the existing economic disparities and the nature of
the cultural differences.

Members of the Planning Council will be joined by a 
number of experts from the Caribbean and Gulf countries for 
the conference.

You should plan to arrive in Jamaica on the evening of 
October 25* We look forward to seeing you there*

/. /’
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The Secretary-General

Box 4068

Santa Barbara, California 93103 Pacem in Maribus

To: Members of the Planning Council
International Océan Institute

From: Elisabeth Mann Borgese
Date: December 75 1972

The next meeting of the Planning Council of the 
International Ocean Institute will take place In Montreal, 
Canada, from February 5-75 1973. All participants will 
be accommodated at the Hotel Martinique, Motor Inn, Guy 
Street, where the conference will also take place. Please 
plan to arrive February 4th in the evening.

The International Ocean Institute will pay your air­
fare, economy class, from your point of origin to Montreal 
and return. Please let us know whether you wish us to 
issue an open ticket in advance or whether you prefer to 
make your own arrangements and have us reimburse you to the 
extent indicated above.

With all good wishes for the holiday season
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The main topic for the discussion will be the planning 
of an interdisciplinary project on the peaceful uses of the 
Arctic. For this part of the discussions, we shall be 
joined by members of the Arctic Institute of North America 
and probably two or three other institutes from other Arctic 
nations
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